
From: HILLYARD, JONATHAN <HILLYARD@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/7/2016 11:30:02 AM
Subject: South Carolina Basketball Social Media Initiative

Good Morning,

In preparation for possible NCAA tournament bids, we would like to produce a video of several 
notable Gamecocks and South Carolinians doing a “celebration dance”. We would love for the 
Governor to participate! 

This is as simple as doing a single, or several dance moves for 10 seconds on a cell phone camera 
and emailing or texting it to me at hillyard@mailbox.sc.edu or 770-842-1847. I can also come and film 
the video in person if that makes the subject more comfortable. These clips will be edited together to 
music to create a video for release when/if South Carolina basketball is announced as being in the 
field for the “big dance”. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks for your help!

JONATHAN HILLYARD
Associate Director
GAMECOCK PRODUCTIONS

Williams-Brice Stadium
1125 George Rogers Blvd
 
Columbia, SC 29208

e. hillyard@mailbox.sc.edu
o. 803.777.5335
 
c. 770.842.1847
w. gamecocksonline.com
twitter: @GamecockVideo
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